
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, October 4, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Specialty Taco  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

1. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team. Tryouts for the 

8th grade team will be on Tuesday October 18th they will go until 5:00pm. 7th  

Graders interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team please sign up with Mr. 

Pontrelli. All boys interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try 

out date.  If you have any questions see Mr. Pontrelli.  
 

1. PBIS store will be open this Thursday during lunch, to recognize the positive choices you 

have made by being ready, safe and respectful! 

 

2. Art Club will meet Tuesdays after school in room- 122B until 4pm. First meeting is 

today after school! Any questions please see Ms. Sutkus.  

 

3. The Gurrie Activity Council will hold its first meeting after school on Thursday until 4 

o’clock in Mr. Sullivan’s room. If you’re interested in joining GAC to help with our 

plans for Red Ribbon Week and the Halloween dance, stop by on Thursday for our first 

planning meeting. If you’re unable to make it or have any questions, see Mr. Sullivan or 

Mr. Ingwersen.  
 

4. The Gurrie girls' basketball team traveled to Pleasantdale last night. The 7th grade 

finished with a 18-4 victory over Pleasantdale. Abbie Scouffas was the top scorer with 6 

points, Celeste Brittmon, Elena Bailey, Jane Erickson, and Maddie Shishman all 

contributed buckets as well. This brings their record to 8-1.  

 

5. The 8th grade girls, which was combined of both 7th and 8th graders fought hard but fell 

short. Sarah Kapsa was the top scorer who hit two 3's with a total of 8 points. Avery Lee, 

Abbie Scouffas, and Elena Bailey contributed 2 points each. This brings their record to 4-

5 

 

Tonight, is pack the house against Willow Springs. There will be concessions and a half-

time half court shooting contest for a few selected students who are in the stands.  Come 

cheer on your Gurrie Tigers.  
 

 

 

 

     

      

       

        


